
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Manager/City Council 

 

FROM: Ron Moreno, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: August 13, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Non-Exclusive Commodity Agreement with All American Asphalt  for  

  Fiscal Years 2025-2029 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:   Rebecca Kiser, Management Assistant 

     

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council approve the Non-Exclusive Commodity 

agreement with All American Asphalt for the purchase of Hot Mix Asphalt and SS1H Emulsion 

Tack for fiscal years 2025-2029, for a total agreement amount of $400,000. 

 

BACKGROUND:  On June 13, 2024, the Public Works Department Maintenance 

Division posted on the City of Temecula's online bidding service, Planet Bids, a Request for 

Quotes (RFQ) No. 58, for the purchase of asphalt products. The Public Works Department received 

one (1) electronic proposal from All American Asphalt before the June 24, 2024, submission 

deadline.  

 

Bid results for RFQ 58 are based on the summation of purchasing a single unit from each different 

item requested.  The intent is to enter into an annual agreement with a vendor for a period of five 

years for Fiscal Years 2025-2029, not to exceed a total agreement value of $400,000.     

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  Adequate funds are available in the Annual Operating Budget Fiscal 

Year 2025-2029 and will be budgeted in each of the following fiscal years.  

 

ATTACHMENT: Agreement  

  


